
 
Dear Members, 
 
 For those of you using Zoom you may have heard Zoom is 
having a problem with “Zoom Bombing”.  For an added layer of 
security Zoom has stated that every meeting must have a password. 
Those Hosting the meetings should be given a password when they 
sign in to start the meeting.  It will be the Host responsibility to 
email/text this password to members joining the meeting.  If you 
have any questions please contact Deanie at the AI S office, 
 405-767-9071. If your group changes ID # please let the office 
know. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Sharon Steinman – Chairperson 
Deanie Kuepker – Office Manager 
 
 


